
Rosewood Magnet School  

The following areas in our next data meeting will be covered to monitor course failures of students and progress of 

struggling students.    (Will be held Monday, April 27th, 2020 with each grade group.) 

We did not have any third grade retainees this year.   

1) Share out positives – what’s worked 
2) Review expectation for instruction with new standards or in any areas where students are struggling.  
3) Review progress on IPP and/or teacher lessons 
4) Discuss students who have needed additional supports 

a. How was contact made, who called, what was discuss, what instruction occurred 
b. When will the next follow up occur, who will be responsible? 

5) How are your BQ students doing?   ESE students?    
6) What are your plans for small group or individual instruction?  Tiered interventions?  
7) Grading – who is failing or at risk of failing 

a. How are you notifying families? 
b. How are you providing additional instruction and support? 
c. What documentation do you have to show mastery or non-mastery?  What opportunities have you 

given? 
d. Review with teachers course failures by sub groups.    

i. Do you notice any trends?   
ii. How are we supporting our AA students that are failing?   

8) Review “White Page” from district on grading practices.   

Additionally – we will review iReady data and look at participation and pass rates by subgroups.   

 

Monitoring Early Warning Signs:  

Currently we are meeting weekly to review student progress and instruction.  Our ESE support teachers are reaching out 

to students each week based on recommendations from teachers and student performance with online learning in the 

prior week.     

We continue to meet for MTSS data review meetings, IEPS and will hold data chats in May with grade groups.    

Course Failures:  We are meeting weekly with teachers to assist and support in grading practices during this time of 

online learning.  We are monitoring course failures and looking at reports by subgroup.  Data will be shared with 

teachers during the week of April 27th, 2020 as we prepare progress reports.     


